Joe Liggio, Orchids
In 1976 Professor Claude McLeod first introduced Joe Liggio to the Big Thicket. Shortly thereafter he began to make frequent trips to study and photograph the many interesting wild flowers of the Big Thicket and East Texas. He took a special interest in orchids and other rare plants. Since that time, Liggio explored all of the units of the Big Thicket National Preserve in search of orchids. In the February 1989 Texas Highways Magazine, Liggio’s photographs were featured in Howard Peacock’s Orchids of the Big Thicket. Encouraged by naturalist author and professional nature photographer, John Tveten, Joe began researching, writing and photographing Texas orchid species for a book with his wife, Ann, who served as co-author. In 1999, Wild Orchids of Texas was published by University of Texas Press.
Joe Liggio, as a BTA Director, was very interested in the Thicket of Diversity from its very beginning in 2006.  He regularly conducted hikes including field trips for Kountze ISD students and at the Watson Preserve. He offered a science café on orchids at the Logon Café.  Liggio conducted book signings for many years at BTA Day. Although no longer active as a Director, he continues to guide hikes.
Submission of orchid research data was weak.  His focus has been interpretation. Liggio did share historical Texas data that Mona Halvorsen scanned into a file.  The most accurate orchid data with the required data points can be found in Larry Brown’s Vascular Plant list.
Liggio was not ToD funded. He provided valuable interpretive services and beautiful photographs on Big Thicket orchids.
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